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Wednesday 11th January 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 8 Virtual Parents’ Evening (Thursday 19th January)

We would like to invite all Year 8 parents/carers to a Virtual Parents’ Evening on Thursday 19th January.
The parents’ evening will take place online via a video conference call. We hope that you and your
child will attend the evening together so you can find out more about their progress and further support
them in their studies here at Risedale.

● The booking system will OPEN at 8am on Thursday 12th January.
● The booking system will CLOSE at 9am on Thursday 19th January.
● The event will take place online between 3:15pm and 6:15pm on Thursday 19th January.

PLEASE NOTE:
Appointments for Science, Art, Drama, DT, Music, PE, RPE and Social Studies will be with the teachers
your child had during the autumn term. A significant number of changes were made to these groups in
January and we believe using the old groups will allow for more detailed discussions.

If you are unable to make an appointment with a teacher, either because they are unavailable for the
evening or there are no appointments left, and you have any questions or concerns, please do contact
the teacher directly by email or ring the school. We are always pleased to hear from you and happy to
help.

Making your appointments - School Cloud
To log in and make your appointments for the parents’ evening, please go to
https://risedalecommunitycollege.schoolcloud.co.uk. You will need to enter your name and an email
address (so that your list of appointments can be sent to you), together with the name and date of birth
of your child. A short guide to the appointment booking process can be found on pages 2-3 of this letter
and information about how to attend appointments over video call can be found HERE.

Appointments will be limited to 5 minutes with a 1 minute gap in between. Please join promptly as the
appointments are managed by the School Cloud software directly and will be ended automatically after
the allotted time, even if you do not join at the
beginning of your slot.

If you experience any problems with logging on
or making appointments, please contact the
school and we will be happy to assist you.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Mrs S Wright
Year Team Manager KS3
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